
From: Switzer, Barbara <Barbara.Switzer@york.ca> On Behalf Of Regional Clerk 
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2020 11:53 AM 
To: Avellino, Mafalda <psb@YRP.CA> 
Subject: Regional Council Announcement - Police Services Board Appointment 
 
 
On December 3, 2020 Regional Chair Emmerson indicated to Regional Council Members that 
Norma McCullough will be appointed as a citizen member to the York Region Police Services 
Board effective January 1, 2021. 
 
Regards, 
 

Christopher Raynor | Regional Clerk, Regional Clerk’s Office, Corporate Services 
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